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November 27th,2020

lnvermere Health Care Auxiliary Society

One of the biggest disappointments for this lost year, is our inability to share in
your celebrations for your 11Oth Anniversary. I was looking fonruard to sharing in
your celebrations. We had also hoped to share your remarkable achievements
at our Annual Provincial Conference in 2020, but that was not to be either.

We are planning for a Conference in 2022 at which we will hold a big party and
recognize all our members who had to postpone their celebrations.

we did want you to have the enclosed certificate and hope you will display
proudly. one hundred and ten years for any organization is a remarkable
achievement and you and all your members are to be heartily congratulated for
your dedication to your auxiliary and your community. The entire Board of
BCAHA also wishes you great success in the coming years.

Please take a picture of you and a few members with your certificate and send to
me at lgillott@telus.net so I can post of Facebook.

'-:,
Diane Thornton
President
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